First Presbyterian Capital Project
The proposed development involves converting the underutilized Sunday School wing located at the rear of the church into a modern residential apartment building. This development will add 12 rental units, aimed at providing affordable housing for low-income residents and seniors within the community. The conversion is part of the Church’s broader commitment to supporting the Brockville area by addressing the need for accessible housing. In addition, income from the rental units will be used to support this historic church and its work of the church in the community.
Donations to this project will:
1. Contribute towards the cost of this project.
2. Reduce the amount borrowed, thus saving interest expense. 
3. Increase the revenue of the project which will support the church on a long term basis.
4. Be eligible for a donation receipt valid for income tax purposes.
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You can give…..
• by mail to First Presbyterian Church, P. O. Box 885, 10 Church Street, Brockville, Ontario, K6V 5W1
• by delivering your offering envelope through the mail slot in the 12 Church Street door. The envelopes will be collected regularly.
• by e-transfer to firstkirk@truespeed.ca
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